
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS32131 / S1066

This legislation bolsters identity theft protections with references to all types of Personally Identifiable
Information (PII) in keeping with industry standards in data security. It also protects Idaho residents by
ensuring that agencies and other entities are responsible for offering victims free credit monitoring and
informing them on how to protect themselves if concluding that their information is or is likely being misused.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation has no calculable fiscal impact, as it does not directly cause any revenue or expenditures at the
state or local level. However, if an agency is made responsible for offering 36 months of credit monitoring in
the event of a data breach, agency expenses could be $450 per victim, assuming a credit monitoring cost of
$150 per year.

Contact:
Senator Ben Toews
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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